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Thursday 20th April
Dear Parents/Carers

As you may already be aware, along with all of the other schools in the Elliot
Foundation we are working together towards becoming a paperless school
and as part of this we will communicate upcoming events and news via our
social media sites and directly to you via your email inbox and mobile
phones!

We wanted to share with you all the ways you can keep up to date with our
events, school information and to see the fun activities that your children are

taking part in.

Please ensure your information is kept up to date so you don’t miss out on
anything happening within school.

We are on two different social media sites, Please find us and follow us

Our Facebook account is @highleesprimaryschool

Our Twitter account is @Highlees

And now we're on Instagram too _@Highlees.Primary.School

Our school website can be found at

All of our upcoming events and important information is displayed on our
school website on our student calendar too!

Mrs Albert
Principal
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